
  
 
 

 

08/04/2017 

DVE Press Release: To our valued customers and supporters. 

As most have already heard, the Ford Motor Company released a public statement on July 28th 

regarding Carbon Monoxide leaking into the passenger compartment of Police Interceptor Utility 

vehicles. Although Ford admits that their investigation is ongoing, the company states that they have 

discovered holes and unsealed spaces in some of the vehicles that they have inspected. Furthermore, 

they declared that these holes and unsealed spaces were caused by police equipment being installed 

after the vehicle had left the factory. 

Even though the cruisers that Ford Motor Company mention were not contracted by DVE for 

installation, we take the claim by them very seriously. We at DVE pride ourselves on customer 

satisfaction and hold the safety of our customers and the public in the highest regard. We have already 

met with representatives of Ford Motor Company and offered to work with them in any capacity to help 

ensure that this problem is quickly resolved for all those who utilize the Police Interceptor Utility 

cruisers. 

As a fellow Police Officer who has served alongside you for more than ten years, I fully understand the 

importance of protecting all Public Safety personnel no matter what the danger is. As a result, I would 

like to offer a free inspection to all my customers, past, present and future, to ensure that your cruisers 

are properly sealed. Please feel free to contact me personally at (508) 847 9181 at any time. 

Yours in safety, 

Herbert R Duggan Jr 

 


